June 14,2022
At 7:00 pm, Supervisor Gayle Ashbery called to order the regular monthly meeting of the Town
Board of the Town of Carlton. Present were the following Board members: Councilwoman,

Dceborah Yockel, Councilman, Josh Narburgh and Councilman Dana Woolston. Councilman
Brian MCcue,

Following roll call and the Pledge of Allegiance the Minutes from June 14, 2022 were approved
by Mrs. Yockel and seconded by Mr. Narburgh and carried

A motion by Mrs. Yockel to approve the Town Clerk Report seconded by Mr, MCeue and
carried.

A motion by Mr. Narburgh to approve the Zoning report, Seconded by Mrs. Yockel and carried.

A motion by Mrs. Yockel to Approve Justice Hurleys Report, Scconded by Mr. MCeue and
carried

A motion by Mr. Narburgh to approve the May Vouchers second by Mr. MCcue and carried.
The Cariton Fire Co. gave an update on calls and man hours.
Code and Zoning enforcer stated that work was picking up — letters have been sent to residents

regarding repairs.

A motion by Mrs. Ashbery to adjourn, seconded my Mr. MCcue. Meeting adjourned at 7:10.



